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April 3, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Joe C. Baxter 
Midway Aggregates, RLLP 
P.O. Box 580 
Rye, CO  81069 
 
Re: Midway Pit, Permit No. M-1988-018,  
 Technical Revision (TR-3) Preliminary Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Mr. Baxter: 
 
On March 26, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received a request for a Technical 
Revision (TR-03) addressing the following: 

Weed Management Plan.   

Please address the following: 

1) TR-03 was prepared and submitted by Telesto Solutions Inc.  The DRMS could not locate a letter 
authorizing Telesto Solutions to act on behalf of Midway Aggregates.  As such, the DRMS requires a 
signed letter on Midway Aggregates letterhead authorizing Telesto Solutions to submit documents to 
the DRMS on behalf of Midway Aggregates. 

2) It is unclear if the intent of the submitted Weed Management Plan is intended to be accepted by the 
DRMS for all eleven permit sites shown in Table 1 and on Figure 1.  Regardless of the intent, the 
DRMS can only accept this submittal as it applies to the Midway Pit.  No response is necessary. 

The decision date for TR-3 is April 26, 2019.  Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily address 
any concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your responsibility to request an 
extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been adequately addressed prior 
to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the Division may deny this Technical 
Revision (TR). 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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